
 
Moretown Planning Commission Meeting Minutes 

November 5, 2012 
Moretown Elementary School 

 
Present: Commission Members Jonathan Siegel, Chair; Rube Scharges, Karen Horn. 
 
Jonathan convened the meeting at 6:30pm. 
 
No members of the public were present and there was no public comment. 
 
Jonathan reported that the zoning amendment should be adopted by the 
Selectboard as interim zoning.  He will discuss that with the board. 
 
Rube has reviewed the planning commission mail.  He indicated that the Middlesex 
Plan is a very good example of a well put-together plan. 
 
There being no other immediate business and members having other obligations, 
Rube made a motion to adjourn at 6:50 pm, which Jonathan seconded and was 
unanimously approved. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Karen Horn 
October 22, 2012 
Approved 11/20/12 


